From: barbara alden

Sent: 18 May 2021 12:35
To: Planning

Subject: Ref: 2021/1596/T

Re: 14 Greenaway Gardens NW3 7DH

Thank you for the notification (10 May 2021) of intended works to trees at the above address.
| am the freeholder for 8 Chesterford Gardens, which backs onto 14 Greenaway Gardens.
Much as | love having so many trees adjoining the boundary wall, their increasing height
(especially of the poplars) has been concerning me for some time. If a severe storm were to

blow any down, | fear some would actually hit my building.

Several years ago this in fact happened to 10 Chesterford Gardens, though their garden house
took the brunt of the fall. There is no such building to break the fall at no 8.

| welcome the notice of tree works, and trust that all the tall trees will be pollarded or reduced
to an appropriately safe height so as not to risk any chance of falling onto my building.

Thank you for considering this.
Barbara Alden

8 Chesterford Gardens
NW3 7DE



